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PTA, 10 May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Do you own or work for a business willing to sponsor an activity at 
SchoolFest and make it an even better experience for our children? 
Mrs Armitage and her team are busily putting plans in place for School Fest and, with the help of the 
volunteers, have endeavoured to make it accessible and affordable for all.  
The PTA are seeking external sponsorship for additional activities that will make the week even more 
beneficial and memorable for our children. 
Four local businesses have already come forward with sponsorship for activities and equipment – thank 
you, and the PTA will be funding the silent disco. 
 
Mrs Armitage has two potential further activities that we are helping to seek sponsorship for: 

- Cave Bus –http://www.cavebus.co.uk/ a simulated caving experience for every child 

£500 + VAT with two instructors  

- ACTivate Drama – www.activateworkshops.co.uk action-packed confidence building workshops run 

by two local professional actor/musicians using donated Stage* 

£750 across 2 days 

Other activities currently being funded out of the budget are also available for sponsorship, releasing much 
needed funds for additional materials and catering. 
If you or your business are interested in sponsoring either of the activities above, or one the activities 
already booked, we love to hear from you. With community engagement important to so many, this is a 
great opportunity to support our children’s development and contribute to our community.  
Sponsorship will be publicised. The event will be covered by the Bunbury Paper and School and PTA 
facebook. There will also be an opportunity to place a sign/banner outside school around the time of School 
Fest. 
 

Huge thanks to those already assisting us: 

- CB Homes for sponsoring the hire of the a 7.5m climbing wall  

- FCE Projects for providing School Fest t-shirts for each child and staff member 

- Event Equipment for supplying a stage and lighting* 

- Mornflake Oats for providing much needed breakfasts 

 
We look forward to hearing from you pta@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk or please approach any 
member of the PTA. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Your PTA 
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